
Comments received during the public hearing for the 2014 CDBG amendment: 
 
John Lutz, 1065 Hamlet Drive, stated that he is looking to investing in that area and he 
would like to see more police patrol to control traffic near Mosby Court in the 25 MPH 
speed limit zone, especially if sidewalks are installed. 
 
Dr. Panayotis "Poti" Giannakouros, 98 Emory Street, stated that he was in the area 
today and was pleased to see the pedestrian crossing feature that was installed, but not 
yet activated, and feels the sidewalks will be used. Dr. Giannakouros stated he was 
concerned that this project was being chosen against the project on Wolfe Street. Dr. 
Giannakouros stated he would have liked to see a more detailed map of where the LMI 
neighborhoods are, because sidewalks aren't benefiting those whose house they are in 
front of, but those going through the area. Dr. Giannakouros suggested funding both of 
them to help our city thrive. 
 


